NEW MANGALORE PORT AUTHORITY
ADMINISTRATION DEPARTMENT
PUBLIC RELATION SECTION

No.: 8/5/2022/PRA-1 Date: 30.08.2022 -

OFFICE MEMORANDUM

Sub: Visit of Hon’ble Prime Minister To NMPA -reg.
ok
In view of Hon’ble Prime Minister’s visit to NMPA, Mangalore on 2nd September 2022, New
Mangalore Port Authority is inviting all the Officers/ Officials/ Dock workers /Contract workers / Trade

Unions and Associations to particibate in the function on time and make it a grand success.
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Krishna Bapi Raju

Secretary i/c
»

Copy to All HOD’s for information & necessary action.

‘Copy to Sr. Dy. Secy./ Dy. Secy./ Sr. Asst. Secy. for mformatlon & necessary action.
Copy to EDP for information & necessary action.

Copy to PS to Chairperson/ P§ to Dy. Chairperson for information.

Copy to Trade Unions / Associations for information.
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